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Patricia “Trish” Suarez Nacion 
Personal Statement 

For a Seat in Burbank’s City Council 

Upcoming Election:  November 5, 2024 

 

One of the ways people can improve a community or a small city, such as Burbank, is 
by getting involved in education, public works, and local politics. 

My name is Patricia “Trish” Suarez Nacion, and I am running for a seat in Burbank’s City 
Council.  I’ve been living in our lovely city for 25+ years.  My husband and I have been 
together for 23+ years.  We have one teenage son who attends a local public high 
school in Burbank. 

The main reason why I’m seeking a seat in city council is because I want to assist in 
making swift, quality decisions which directly affect Burbankers.  The machinations of 
running our small “Media City” takes skill and finesse, and with your vote, I will try to 
make Burbank MORE of a model city where other towns and communities in Southern 
California can aspire to become. . . I love the feeling of comradery which I’ve felt within 
our local distinct neighborhoods.  From Hollywood Way to Buena Vista and from 
Glenoaks to Sunset Canyon, I believe Burbank -- with its various businesses and 
inhabitants -- will thrive and flourish further, as we live in this age of rapidly-changing 
technology and innovation. 


